
Manchester SSAGO Club Report Spring 2015 

The club has continued to grow since autumn rally, with a few new members joining over the 

months as the year has gone on, and a few members finding us through the University of 

Manchester refreshers fair. It is hoped that many of these new members will continue to play an 

active part in the club. 

The Christmas dinner was successfully held in December, and weekly socials have continued as ever. 

This term, we are most looking forward to Stereotypical Girls’ and Boys’ nights, along with wine and 

cheese and wine, always a firm favourite. 

Plans are being made for our summer camp, at the moment we are looking at some ideas for a 

location. Also, a camp around Easter is possible. 

We are exploring the possibility of working more closely with Lancaster, with the possibility of future 

joint camps. This however has not yet come to fruition due to the stresses placed on them by 

hosting rally. 

The club would also like to make it known that we banished a balrog of Morgoth. 


